
From:  Jeffrey @ LAND LAW 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill; Lena Sampogna  
Copy:  Neil Garbe; Mike Manett  
Sent:  Thu 5/16/2019 10:10 PM 
Subject: SRPRS.19.100 - Request for Approval - Repeal of By-Law 23-17 Adopting 
Amendment No. 6 to the Richmond Hill Official Plan (the Downtown Local Centre) 

Chair, Greg Beros, Councillor Ward 1 and Members of Council 

I represent a number of landowners having lands in the DLC. 

The process from start (2009) to finish (2019) has been a complete failure for the 
community. There has been no revitalization of the downtown nor any new housing 
development in the DLC that would contribute to the shortage in supply of new 
apartment units.  If the housing supply is not increased - there is no revitalization. The 
signs are obvious.  Walk down the main street along Yonge Street. 

This week, however, Council adopted another Council resolution which provides 
that...Council wishes to set a more ambitious vision and development aspirations for 
both its KDAs, the DLC and for the City's urban structure overall than what was then 
envisioned by the council that adopted the 2010 official plan as noted in the attached 
Version 2 resolution. 

This is truly encouraging. 

We therefore support the repeal of the Secondary Plan. 

We request notice of any decision taken on this matter which will be sent to LPAT so 
they can close the appeal file. 

We would ask that Council also give direction to Staff to confirm the timing of the 
commencement of a new planning process for the DLC and that Staff report back on 
this matter at the next COW meeting. 

The landowners need to know when it might be possible to proceed with an 
intensification or revitalization project.  

We wish to participate. 

Thank you. 
Jeffrey E Streisfield, BA LLB MES  
Land Lawyer & Land Development Manager

L A N D  L A WTM
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